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WHAT’S HAPPENING @ TRINITY CHRISTIAN SCHOOL 

 

Christian Curriculum Corner 
This school year our theme is “Blessed”. We know that 

God has blessed us, and continues to do so. We will 
look closer at who God says is blessed, and why. Each 

month we will be learning about the purpose and 
promises of God for His people.  

This month’s focus is:  
Blessed are the meek. Matthew 5:5 

Please click here to read more. 

Before and After School Child Care 

Kids Klub has had a great start to this new school year.  
If you are interested in learning more about what Kids 
Klub offers please contact us at www.klubcare.com or 

call 587-572-KLUB (5582)  

   TCS Music Academy  

We currently have openings for new students! We 
offer lessons in PIANO, GUITAR, UKULELE, BASS and 
SINGING at our in-school studio at TCS. Covid proto-

cols are in place for our teachers and students.  

Lessons are $25/30 minutes weekly, scheduled during 
school hours at a time approved by your child’s home 

room teacher. For more information or to register, 
contact us at TCSMusicAcademy@gmail.com or 

phone 403-863-5754. 

Please click here for more information.  

Parent Teacher Goal Setting Conferences 

Our annual Elementary and Junior High Goal Setting 
Conferences will take place virtually this year.  

Tuesday, October 12 - Friday, October 15th. 
Please expect an email and sign up sheet from your 

child’s homeroom teacher to reserve a time.  

Future TCS Students 
The Admissions Office would like to know if you’ve 
had a new baby this past year! As we give prefer-
ence to our current families when they have a new 

student coming up for Kindergarten, we need to 
make sure our database is correct. If you’ve had a 

new baby this past year or two, please email  

audra.chase@pallisersd.ab.ca 

School Council 
Save the date for our first virtual School Council 

Meeting on Thursday, October 7th @ 10 am. Please 
check the Weekly Happenings for a link to join the 

meeting and view the agenda.  

Click here to learn about the purpose and roles of 
School Council and to meet executive members. 

Welcome back to School 

We are so thankful that we are all able to be at 
school together this year.  In case you missed seeing 
our photos from the first two days of school, please 

click here.  

A note from Pastor Tim 

This month Pastor Tim is focusing on 
“New Beginnings, New Challenges, 

Same Jesus”, based on Hebrews 13:8 “Jesus Christ is 
the same yesterday, and today and forever.”  

Please click here to read the full message.  
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2020-21 Yearbook 

We hope everyone is enjoying the 2020-21 
yearbook. It is a wonderful memory of our year 
together. We are especially grateful to our stu-

dents who participated in creating artwork that 
we use every year for the cover (back and 

front). We will continue this tradition again for 
the 2021-22 school year. Our Yearbook was sent 
home with your youngest child. If you have not 

yet received it, please contact your child’s 
teacher.  

We have a few extra books. If you would like to 
purchase one for $30, please contact the front 

office for availability.  

       Volleyball is Back! 

Our Junior High athletes are excited to 
be able to play competitively again this year. 
Action photos will be updated on our website 

and on social media.  

Junior High Retreat 

Our Junior High students and staff 
had a wonderful time at the Junior 

High Retreat in September. The time 
away together provided students and teachers 
the opportunity to strengthen their bonds with 

each other and their relationship with God. 
Please click here to see some great photos.  

TCS Staff in their New Roles 

Congratulations to some of our staff who took on 
new roles this year. Please click here to read more.  

     Welcome to the TCS Family! 
We are excited to welcome 37 new families and 6 
new staff members to our TCS community.  Please 

click here to meet our new staff members.  

  New Year, New LOGO! 
TCS has a new logo to visually align 

with our school vision.  Please click here to learn 
more about it.  

TCS Prayer Group 
Our prayer group is open to all of our TCS 

community. You are more than welcome to 
join in prayer any Wednesday morning out by 

the playground or reach out and we would 
love to pray for you. If you have any questions, 
please contact Stephanie at rsdyck@ymail.com  

If you have any prayer requests, please send 
them to the office at TCS@pallisersd.ab.ca 

National Truth and 
Reconciliation Day 

In respect and honour of Truth and 
Reconciliation, our TCS students 

wore orange shirts on September 29th. 

As well, our Junior High invited our neighbours 
from Tsuut’ina Nation to come and share their 
traditions and knowledge with us. Please click 
here to read more and see some of the photos.  
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